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Multilateral meeting of the management of the
CBA, the Estonian Police (KTT) and KAPO, the
Lithuanian STT and the Latvian KNAB

The Head of the CBA Ernest Bejda and Deputy Head of the CBA Grzegorz Ocieczek on
25-26 March 2019 took part in a multilateral meeting of heads of key institutions
dealing with combating and counteracting corruption. The meeting took place in the
capital of Estonia and the organizers were the Central Criminal Police and the Internal
Security Service (KAPO).

During the meetings,  the heads of  the institutions discussed,  i.a.,  current issues,
challenges  and  problems  in  combating  and  counteracting  corruption.  Legal  and
technical  problems  that  occur  in  specific  cases  were  presented.  The  participants
shared their experiences, pointed out new solutions and innovations related to anti-
corruption.  The  previous  cooperation  and  its  further  directions  were  discussed.
Reference was also made to the best practices used by partners from the region.

This is the first such meeting of the heads of services, which will be continued in the
future.
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